
February 5, 2017 
 
Nicole Novak 
Nicolenovak@everestkc.net 
 
  
Dear Chairman Steven Johnson and the members of the House Committee on Taxation: 
  
I am writing in support of the Comprehensive Tax Reform (HB2237). 

We moved to Kansas from Missouri specifically for the schools, but with the tax cuts that have taken 
place over the last few years, the schools aren’t what they used to be. Class sizes have grown, field trips 
have disappeared, it’s obvious they aren’t meeting the same standards that they used to. And the food 
sales tax in this state is ridiculous! It’s too easy to drive 10 minutes across the state line and pay less, 
which I do often. 
 
I ask that you support HB2237. 
  
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Nicole Novak 
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